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     March 17, 2006 

 

 

 

Mr. Alexander Kollappalil 

Haveli  

530 E. North Avenue 

Lombard, IL  60148 

 

 RE:  Village of Lombard Liquor License 

 

Dear Mr. Kollappalil: 

 

 It has been brought to my attention that you have not obtained a State 

Liquor License for your business, Haveli.  The Village of Lombard issued a 

Local Liquor License to Shakti05 Restaurant Inc. d/b/a Haveli on January 20, 

2006. 

 

 In this regard, pursuant to Title 11, Chapter 112, Section 112.13 (A) of 

the Lombard Village Code, in regard to liquor licenses, “Any available license 

which is applied for by a licensee and granted shall be used within 30 days of 

the date the license has been granted.  In the event the license is not used, for a 

period of 30 days … the Local Liquor Control Commissioner shall notify in 

writing, the Village Clerk and the Board of Trustees of the … non-use and 

shall cause to have the license number in the category reduced.”  You have 

not begun to sell alcohol nor have you obtained your State Liquor License as 

of March 17, 2006.  As such, pursuant to this written notice, I am officially 

declaring your Village of Lombard liquor license number 06-5332 null and 

void for non-use for more than 30 days.. 

 

 I can be reached at (630) 620-5913 with any questions or concerns. 

 

     Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

     William J. Mueller 

     Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

     Village President 


